
American River Flood Control District 

Designation of Surplus Equipment 

Staff Report 

Discussion: 

District staff seeks to designate as surplus various pieces of equipment that have 

reached the end of their serviceable life. The disposal of these items will free up 

valuable space in the warehouse and make room for replacement items. 

2005 Dodge Pickup Truck – This truck has served as the District Spray Truck. It has 

seen rigorous use and is becoming unreliable and deteriorated. Staff plans to convert 

an existing 2012 Ford Utility Truck into a new Spray Truck so the ’05 Dodge can be sold 

as surplus. 

2012 Scelzi Utility Body – This utility body was used on an existing 2012 Ford which 

will now be converted into a Spray Truck. Therefore the Scelzi Utility Body can be 

removed from the Ford and sold as surplus. 

Recommendation: 

The General Manager recommends that the Board of Trustees designate the 2005 

Dodge and the 2012 Scelzi Utility Body as surplus and direct staff to sell or dispose of 

the equipment per the guidelines in the Surplus Equipment Policy. 
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